
I would like to have a part in the ministry of 	______________________________________________________________
     p  $________ monthly pledge       p $________  one-time gift       
     p I wish to be a Prayer Partner 
 Now you can donate online at TEENMISSIONS.ORG/GIVE

Name ____________________________________________________________
Address __________________________________________________________
City _______________________ State/Prov. ______ Zip/Postal Code _________
Phone  ___________________________________________________________
E-mail  ___________________________________________________________

Note: In order for your contribution to be tax 
deductible, checks must be made payable to Teen 
Missions (the missionary’s name should not appear 
on the check). Please enclose this coupon with 
your contribution to assure proper designation.

Timothy & Ellie PetersenIn the U.S. mail to:
Teen Missions Int’l, Inc.

885 East Hall Road 
Merritt Island, FL 32953

E-mail: info@teenmissions.org
321-453-0350

In Canada mail to:
Great Commission Foundation

PO Box 14006
Abbotsford, B.C. V2T 0B4

CANADA

Fall 2024

A man’s heart plans his way,
But the Lord directs his steps. Proverbs 16:9

Greetings from the Petersens! 
We hope this letter finds you well and blessed. 
Our prayer is that God is working in your life 
in a profound way as you continue to serve 
and pursue Him. It is a fun ride and we feel so 
fortunate to know a God that loves and cares 
for us so deeply and intimately. As I (Timothy) 
write this letter to you, I reflect on the Lord’s 
continual faithfulness and how He cares for 
His kids. This theme of faithfulness has been 
in mine and Ellie’s hearts over the last month 
as we started married life together. On August 
10th, 2024 we saw God’s hand on a day we will 
remember as His day. God truly set everything 
as it should have been. He has been there for us 
every step of the way through our engagement, 
wedding, and now life in 
ministry. We serve a Holy 
God. 

The Summer 
The Lord worked in many ways this summer 
as Ellie led a mission trip with her college to 
Honduras. The team enjoyed ministering at 
the Teen Missions Honduras base in Santa 
Cruz doing various projects and evangelism 
outreaches. It was fun to be able to bring Ellie’s 
world of college and Teen Missions together to 
partner. Ellie was able to bring the two areas 

of her life together in large part to her being 
the Missions Coordinator for the school. While 
Ellie was out on her trip and planning for the 
wedding, I had the privilege to lead 18 teens on 
the Malawi team. We had a blast serving at the 
Lord’s Boot Camp before heading to Malawi to 
assist in constructing a pavilion for a nearby 
Sunday School that Teen Missions runs. It is 
always amazing to see God work in the lives 
of young people to accomplish something for 
the Kingdom.

What’s happening now? 
We are now getting settled into home life 
again which is very nice after being on the road 

for the past 
two and a half 
months. Ellie 
is doing well in 
her new role at 
Teen Missions 
Headquarters. 
She serves in our 
HR department 
while I continue 
to serve in 
our US Teams 
d e p a r t m e n t . 
Ellie is super 
excited to learn 

all the things that come with being on staff 
at TMI and is really enjoying being a part of 
the TMI Staff family. In October Ellie will, Lord 
willing, be heading to Portland to promote 
TMI at a youth missions conference called 
Ignite. She will be going with a fellow staff lady 
for about a week. Please pray for them as they 
travel and promote the ministry. 

How can you partner with us?
The Lord has blessed us with 70% of our 
monthly goal for financial partners. We give 
God all the praise for bringing in the prayers 
and finances so that we may be in this work. 
We need $3,500 of monthly support for us to 
meet our budget as a couple. Please join us 
in prayer as we watch God work and bring in 
the remaining partners!! If you feel like God is 
calling you to join us as a financial partner, you 
can do so by reading the instructions on this 

newsletter below. If you have any questions 
about partnering with us, we’d love to answer 
them. You can email us at t.e.petersen4him@
gmail.com.

Thank you for being a part of our ministry 
by putting forward encouragement, financial 
support, and, most importantly, prayers 
forward to God’s ministry. Because of the 
partnership you give, we are able to give all 
our attention to ministry.

I pray this ministry update finds you well and 
that you are blessed. May God hold you and 
keep you as you continue to serve Him where 
you are. 

Blessings 
1 Samuel 16:7
Timothy and Ellie Petersen

The Petersens’ Parable



885 East Hall Road
Merritt Island, FL 32953

Non-Profi t
Organization 

U. S. POSTAGE 
PAID

Cocoa, FL
Permit No. 408

F
a

ll 2
0

2
4

F
a

ll 2
0

2
4

INSIDE: News from your missionary!
INSIDE: News from your missionary!

Ministry Update
Teen Missions International Fall 2024

PA
RT

N
ER

 W
IT

H
 T

M
I I

N
 M

IN
IS

TR
Y

W
e 

ar
e 

lo
ok

in
g 

fo
r G

O
D

LY
 

m
al

e 
an

d 
fe

m
al

e 
LE

A
D

ER
S 

FO
R

 S
U

M
M

ER
 2

02
5!

   
Re

gi
st

er
 N

O
W

 fo
r o

ur
 re

qu
ire

d 
tr

ai
ni

ng
 s

em
in

ar
 fr

om
 O

ct
ob

er
 

31
 -

 N
ov

em
be

r 3
, 2

02
4.

  
Le

ad
er

s 
ar

e 
V

IT
A

L 
to

 T
M

I’s
 

M
is

si
on

 t
o 

“i
ns

pi
re

 a
nd

 
eq

ui
p 

th
e 

ne
xt

 g
en

er
at

io
n 

to
 

pr
oc

la
im

 s
al

va
ti

on
 in

 C
hr

is
t 

al
on

e!
” 

Be
co

m
e 

pa
rt

 o
f t

he
 T

M
I F

A
M

IL
Y

! S
ee

 w
ha

t 
op

po
rt

un
it

ie
s 

ar
e 

av
ai

la
bl

e 
an

d 
re

gi
st

er
 fo

r 
‘F

IR
ST

 S
TE

P’
  N

ov
em

be
r 3

-8
, 2

02
4.

 

The  2024 US Lord’s Boot Camp trained 200+ team members and leaders 
to GO share Jesus around the world! HE IS WORTHY! This is an awesome 
testimony from a team member: “It has been so great to get closer to God 
at Boot Camp.  The tough training is fulfi lling the goal to help us grow.  We 
have struggled on the Obstacle Course 
as a team and have been disqualifi ed 
for various reasons, but we keep 
growing and celebrate that today we 
didn’t DQ. I am grateful for what God 
is working in all of us and it is sweet to 
see in the worship time at Rally and in 
our team time at night as we pray for 
one another’s growth and struggles.” 
-Mayah E.

Interested in reading the 2024 summer team reports? 

Go to TEENMISSIONS.ORG/trip-reports
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An Exciting Partnership
Teen Missions is excited to partner with 
Barnabas Foundation to o� er our supporters 
complimentary planning services and assistance 
with complex gifts. Since 1976, Barnabas 
Foundation has empowered thousands of 
individuals and families to enhance the impact of 
their generosity through tax-effi  cient charitable 
giving. Their expert team will work with you 
to create a charitable plan that honors God, 
supports your family, and benefi ts the ministries 
you hold dear. 

Visit our Planned Giving page or email shonnfoy@
teenmissions.net to learn more.

Zambia Hunger Crisis: A Call for Action
What can YOU do for the cost of one fast-food meal?

Zambia is facing a devastating famine. The government has declared a national disaster and emergency as a severe drought 
has ravaged the land, leaving thousands without crops and facing the threat of starvation. Even before the drought, 48% of 
Zambians were already struggling with hunger. Now, children are especially at risk, suff ering from malnutrition and disease.
At Teen Missions, we are deeply committed to helping these vulnerable children. Through our 19 Rescue Units in Zambia, 
we are currently providing care for 6,359 registered orphans. Sadly, some children have grown too weak to walk to school 
or even reach our Units. Our 200+ dedicated staff  are working tirelessly to meet these urgent needs, but we cannot do it 
alone. We need your help.
As our Zambia Country Coordinator, Oscar Chama, has shared: “We can feed a child for a day with just $1.00.”
Imagine what your support can do. By donating the equivalent of a typical fast-food meal in the U.S.—$13.00—you can 

provide for children and adults in desperate need. That’s 13 lives fed, 13 lives touched, and 
13 futures made brighter. Your donation goes beyond fi lling empty stomachs; it off ers hope, 
strength, and the chance for them to grow and thrive.
Our goal is clear: to raise $100,000 by December 1, 2024. Every dollar of your generosity will 
go directly to the Zambia Hunger Crisis Fund, helping us provide essential nutrition to those 
who need it most. Together, we can make a life-changing impact. Every meal counts, and every 
dollar matters.

Bring hope to Zambia’s children and adults. Scan the QR code or 
visit the Zambia Hunger Crisis page to give now.

Please donate today. 
Together, we can help 

Zambia overcome this crisis.

The Petersens’ Parable


